
 

                                           Parent/Carer E-Bulletin 

      W/C Monday 12th June 2023 

 
Assembly Topic – ‘World Environment Day’ 
 
Attendance  
We consistently promote excellent attendance, and aim to raise attainment and achievement levels by having 
high expectations of attendance for all our students. Encouraging excellent attendance is a collective 
responsibility of by parents/carers, students and staff. In the remaining weeks of this academic year, we ask 
for your support once again in ensuring your child is punctual to school and attends every day. 
 
A reminder that students need to be on the school site by no later than 8.40am. Latecomers will be placed 
on detention and parents/carers will be informed as a matter of courtesy via a text message.    
 
Please ensure appointment letters are provided for medical absences to be authorised. It is the school's 
expectation that students should attend school before and following their appointment wherever possible. A 
full day's absence will not be authorised unless there is a need to travel a significant distance. 
 
GCSE Examinations 
GCSE examinations continue, all students have previously received their examination timetable. A reminder 
that students need to be in full school uniform when sitting exams. 
 
Power Up 
The Welsh Government have created a series of webpages to provide students with hints, tips and 
information to support them through the 2023 exam and assessment season and onto the next level in your 
life. Please visit this website: https://www.gov.wales/power-up-wales 
 
Year 8 Virtual Parents’ Evening 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening will be held virtually on Thursday 15th June 2023 from 4.00pm to 7.00pm. 

 

Uniform Recycling  
We welcome donations of second-hand clean uniform in good condition. Please bring items to the main 
reception area. 
 

Stay Hydrated 
As the warm weather continues, we advise that students bring water to school to drink through the school 

day, this is in addition to any drinks they may purchase at break or lunch. 

 
Year 9 Cat’s Paw PSE Initiative 
Cat's Paw Company will be in school to deliver PSE sessions to Year 9 starting on Monday 12th June.  
 
Extra-Curricular Activities 
Our Summer Term timetable is attached for your perusal 

Contact: Telephone: 01978 340840    Email: Mailbox@rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk  

Diolch yn fawr 

Team Rhosnesni 
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